
                                                                                        

February 2016 Newsletter 
E-safety day 

Tuesday February 9th is E-safety day and we will be reminding the children about the steps 

they can take to ensure they stay safe online. We have sent out in previous newsletters links 

to websites that you can access for information about how to protect your child online and 

there are also links on our school website.  

                 

We are in the process of reviewing our own e-safety  procedures . You may be aware that 

your child has been asked to sign an agreement to say that he/she understands the rules the 

school has for keeping children safe on the internet. Now it’s your turn! Can we ask you to 

please read, sign and return to school the acceptable use agreement that comes with this 

newsletter. The form includes an agreement about the use of photos and video taken in 

school………… read the next section. 

Please make sure you return the agreement form for photos/videos 

We can only act on the information we have in school and it is really important that we 

know those children whose parents/carers do not want any photos or video of their child 

being used outside the school. Please make sure that if you do not want your child’s photo 

to be used on our website, in the press or any publicity material, that you let us know by 

returning the “Use of Digital/Video images page of the form. Thank you. 

Dig out the doublet and hose! 

On Monday March 14th we are going to celebrate the start of Shakespeare Week 

by asking everyone to dress up in their finest Elizabethan clothes! So, brush down 

the doublet, starch the collar and let’s see if we can turn the clock back about 450 

years.         

Parent forum 

We had a really good attendance for the meeting on January 25th  and one of the issues we 

talked through was the quality and choice for the school lunches. Sharon Simpson, who is a 

manager for NORSE who provide school lunches, has agreed to come to school on Monday 

March 7th at 2.30pm to meet with parents. This is an opportunity to ask any questions you 

might have about the school lunches and to suggest ways in which you think the children 

could be offered an even better deal e.g. could children having a jacket potato have salad 

with their meal? Could packed lunches be offered on the menu? 

 

Research request 

We have been asked by the University of Cambridge to circulate the following letter: 


